
Connecticut Christmas Tree Growers 
2025 MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION & INFORMATION 

Membership is open to persons and firms who grow or market trees and anyone else interested in promoting the natural Christmas tree 
industry and allied products in the state or adjacent area. 

A newsletter is published three  (3) times a year with timely information about the growing and marketing of Christmas trees. 

An annual meeting, held in March, antwid fall field meeting provide opportunities for members to meet and exchange ideas and witness 
demonstrations of equipment and techniques useful in growing Christmas trees. Other field meetings are held to meet special needs. 

Topics covered at meetings and in newsletters include species selection, planting methods, fertilization, shearing, Marketing, needle retention, 
weed and pest control, tax matters, insurance, and showing trees in competition. 

We invite you to join us in helping to promote the production and marketing of top-quality Christmas trees. 

Regular Membership $75 - Deduct $5 if paid before 12/31/24 
Date:___________________ 

Name: _______________________________________________ Phone:________________________

Cell #:_______________________________________ 

Name of Farm:_____________________________________________________________

Farm Address:___________________________________________________________________________________ 

County:_______________________________________________ 

Mailing Address-If Different From Farm:________________________________________________________ 

Email Address: _______________________________________ 

Year Your Farm Was Established:_____________________ 

Approx. # of Acres:___________________________________ 

Do You Sell Other Crops?_____________________________ 

Do You Sell Wreaths?_________________________________ 

Do You Have A Gift Shop?_____________________________ 

Please complete and send to: 
Lisa Angevine Bergs, Executive Director

Connecticut Christmas Tree Growers Association
984 Burr Mountain Road, Torrington, CT 06790

Email: ExecutiveDirector.CCTGA@Gmail.com 
Call or Text:  860-601-5906




